FEEDBACK FORM
HOUSING GIBSONS

The Sunshine Coast Affordable Housing Society, a group of local residents with experience
and interest in housing, is currently working with the Town of Gibsons assessing various
opportunities for affordable housing, in particular, market and below market rental

housing (sometimes called 'workforce housing'). Please send your comments to the Town
Hall by June 30, 2017

1. What opportunities do you see for a workforce housing development in Upper
Gibsons, on one of the two sites indicated?

2. Do you have any concerns about either (or both) of the sites?

If you wish to be kept informed about the project, including invitations to future
community meetings, please provide your email address below




